December 8, 2008

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of revision to the Superintendent’s Employment Contract

ISSUE:
Effective January 1, 2009, the superintendent will no longer be eligible for health insurance through her spouse’s employer.  At the November 2008 board meeting, the board granted permission for the superintendent to work with the board chair and board attorney to revise the current contract to include health insurance coverage.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve the revision to the Health Insurance Benefits section of the Superintendent’s Employment Contract effective January 1, 2009.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve the revision to the Health Insurance Benefits section of the Superintendent’s Employment Contract effective January 1, 2009.

